

**NR\_key\_name:** 7DAB361B36B374DC852564D000555C85

**SendTo:** CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB

**CopyTo:** CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB

**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**

**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

**From:** CN=Irene Marr/O=ARRB

**DisplayFromDomain:**

**DisplayDate:** 07/10/1997

**DisplayDate\_Time:** 11:42:35 AM

**ComposedDate:** 07/10/1997

**ComposedDate\_Time:** 11:32:22 AM

**Subject:** Marty Underwood

We are tentatively set to meet with Marty Underwood Friday 7/18 at 9 or 10 a.m. in Baltimore. He suggested that we meet in the lobby of the Sheraton Hotel. He will call back to confirm on 7/15, since he has a number of doctor's appointments and tests next week and needs to make sure he's not scheduled for anything on Friday. When I speak to him again, I will get the exact directions for the Sheraton or other venue as the case may be. If the 18th doesn't happen to work out, he will be willing to meet the week of the 28th. He was very cordial on the phone and sounded quite willing to talk with us. (Whether he tells us anything is another matter.) Has the subpoena already gone out?

**Body:**

**recstat:** Record

**DeliveryPriority:** N

**DeliveryReport:** B

**ReturnReceipt:**

**Categories:**